
 

May 1, 2021 
 
Dear Preschool families, 
 

The month of May is here!  I have been observing how all of the children have grown through-

out the school year!  They all look taller and are acting so much more mature than when we 

started.  And, several of them are especially proud of lost teeth!  

April was a huge success for our gardening theme!  We planted grass seed and flower seeds to 

observe how they grew and also learn the parts of a flower.  The kids were also excited as they 

got to watch the change between caterpillars turning into butterflies through their life cycle. 

The month of May will be packed full of activities.  Our theme will “All Creatures Great and 

Small,” as we review Noah’s Ark.  We will be learning the letters Vv and Zz, Diamond Shape, 

and Colors Review.  Our pattern for the month is AABBCC.  Also, we will be celebrating our   

students with Summer Birthdays on May 12.  We will conclude our Creatures Unit on May 19,  

with an In School Field Trip with Killian’s Dad showing and teaching us about Reptiles. 

We will conclude our year with a Graduation Walk on May 21st, following our School Play Date 

on our New Playground.  I really appreciate sharing this chapter of your child’s life.  It truly 

touches my heart to play a part as they grow. 

 

Very Sincerely, 

Aynsley Lohr 
Cell - (540) 360-8979 
alohr@culpeperumc.org  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations Graduate! 
From Our 
Ozzy Owl  
4’s Class 


